
 
 

  
   

CECFC High School     4424 Innovation Dr    Fort Collins, CO       970.377.0044   
www.coloradoearlycolleges.org/fortcollins/ 

 

CECFC Middle School     4512 McMurry Ave     Fort Collins, CO     970.893.4549 
www.coloradoearlycolleges.org/fortcollinsms 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,   

 

School of Choice enrollment for the 2023-24 school year will open to new students on November 1, 

2022. Siblings of current students and CEC staff with students will have one-week priority consideration 

before we process all other enrollments. All students currently enrolled, except for graduating seniors, 

will automatically be reenrolled for the 2023-24 school year, you do NOT need to complete a new 

application! Students currently enrolled in 8th grade in the 2022-23 school year at McMurry Middle 

School will receive a separate email in January 2023, with instructions on what steps their 8th graders 

need to complete to transition into CECFC High School.  

 

CECFC will host its first Informational Meeting on Tuesday, October 25, 2022. To RSVP or for more 
information regarding CECFC High School meetings, click here. To RSVP or for more information 
regarding CECFC Middle School meetings, click here. Families that are interested in both the middle 
and high school should RSVP for the middle school meeting which will include the opportunity to come 
over to the high school for a tour. 

Please share these links with family and friends. CEC will once again be offering up to $100 gift cards 

for every new student referred to CEC through our Refer-A-Friend “RAF” program. For additional 

information on RAF, click here. 

 

All families planning to enroll a new student should gather the following documents to have available 

when completing the enrollment process:  

• Immunization records  

• Birth certificate, Passport, or State issued ID 

• Transcript (incoming 10-12th graders) or Report Card (incoming 6-9th graders) - Homeschool 

families, please use CEC Homeschool Transcript Forms located on the CEC Website under 

documents and forms. 

• Legal documents if applicable (i.e., guardianship)  

 

We look forward to having new members of your family and friends as CECFC students in the fall! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

CECFC Admissions Team 
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